
Martins Creek Seg. 7:  Seidersville Substation  

This is the Seidersville Substation in Lower Saucon Township. PPL has had several projects connected to this       

substation but the Martin Creek portion is so small that it will all be done on PPL property.  Minimal impact on 

neighbors in Lower Saucon Township. 

Construction Start Date: 9/25/2019  
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